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TIME: 
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PRESENT: 

7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MAY 11, 1981 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Charles Taylor 

Russell Sweetman 
Shirley Heintz 
Jeffrey Siler 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 
City Planner Alan Schwab 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the Public Hearing held on Revenue Sharing Funds 
for fiscal year 1982. The Hearing was held in the Council Chambers at 6:30 
P.M. on Tuesday, May 5, 1981. There was no one from the public in attendance 
at the Meeting. Funds will be utilized in the same manner as in 1981. We 
estimate receiving approximately $65,000.00. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the City's grant request for a litter control 
and recycling program has been received and accepted for consideration. 

City Council reviewed a proposed amendment to the Sign Ordinance. Mr. 
Kenning highlighted certain areas of change . Discussion followed concerning 
the control of political signs. The majority of Council concurred that 
a cash amount of $100.00 be deposited with the City to insure removal of the 
signs. The proposed Ordinance will be directed to the Centerville Chamber 
of Commerce to receive input. 

Recommendations of the C-Facs Committee were discussed by Council. 
Mayor Stone will respond to Chairman George Chamberlain with positive feedback. 
Mayor Stone, Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake, the Chairman and Vice-Chairman of the 
C-Facs Committee will meet to discuss future endeavors of the Committee . 

Mayor Stone reviewed a Meeting he had with Washington Township Trustee 
Walter Buchanan a few weeks previous. Council briefly discussed the future 
for the City of Centerville. 

Marilyn J. McLaughl' 
Clerk of Council 


